
  

Notification of Product Discontinuation 

 
 
 

 

Sensirion AG 

 

Notification Number: 2017_004_SHT1x_SHT7x Date: 17-Jul-2017 

Product Identification:   Std     Customer Specific 
 
SHT1x, SHT7x and SF1 Filter Cap 

Product Discontinuation Schedule 

   Last Time Buy (non-cancelable & non-returnable): 31.12.2018 

   Last Time Delivery: 31.12.2019 

   Production Stop: Q4 / 2019 

Replacement Products:  
 

Product Family Replacement Comment 

SHT1x SHT3x Not pin-compatible. 

SHT7x Pin-type RHT sensor based on SHT3x Pin-compatible, market launch planned for Q3/2018. 

SF1 filter cap SF2 filter cap or 
SHT3x-DIS-F with integrated filter 
membrane 

SF2 is compatible with SHT3x. 

 
See www.sensirion.com/humidity for details on replacement products. 

Note:  
Due to solderability, it is recommended to assemble SHTxx humidity and temperature sensors into final products within 1 
year upon receival of the sensors. If final products are stored for a longer period of time, it is recommended to store them 
in a well ventilated environment. 
 

Sensirion Contact: info@sensirion.com; intl-sales@sensirion.com  

Should you have any issues with this Product Discontinuation announcement, please contact Sensirion using the e-mail 
address given above immediately. No response will be deemed as acceptance of the Product Discontinuation and the 
Product Discontinuation will be implemented pursuant to the timeline set forth above. 
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